
A project of the Duluth-Superior Area Community Foundation’s Millennium Group. It is not a campaign to end disagreements. Rather it is a campaign to improve communication by reminding ourselves of the basic principles of respect.
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Design donated by H. T. Klatzky & Associates. Printing donated by Stewart-Taylor Printing.


